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Important Dates Upcoming Workshop

Christmas Parade Sign-up
Deadl ine:  Nov.  15

Christmas Parade:  Nov.  26

No Classes:  Nov.  25-28

November 2024

To register visit
www.appletonparkandrec.org
 or scan the QR code:

Friday, November 8

OFFERING THREE LEVELS

DANCE 
LEVEL 2

DANCE 
LEVEL 1

DANCE
LEVEL 3

5:00 - 5:45 pm 5:50 - 6:35 pm 6:40 - 7:25 pm

$10 Res/$15 Non-Res
Level 1: Basic Leaps and Pirouette Turns
LEVEL 2: CALYPSO, FIREBIRD LEAPS, C-JUMP, DOUBLE PIROUETTE TURNS
LEVEL 3: SWITCH LEAPS, A-TURNS, TRIPLE PIROUETTE TURNS



All costumes have been purchased. In order to ensure everyone has a
costume in time for the recital, we will be trying on the costumes as
soon as they arrive. Please have your child wear a leotard so they can
easily slip the costume over it to try on. 

We will still have the kids try on the costumes regardless if everyone in
the class has their costume or not. We do this so we have time to make
exchanges before the recital. 

Please note - If the costume is a little small or big, we typically keep the
costume and ask the parents to tailor it if needed. We prefer to keep the
costume and have minor alterations done because we are not always
guaranteed the exchanged costume will arrive in time for the recital. 

As always, we appreciate your understanding and patience as we work
through the costume process.

Christmas Parade Information

Costume Updates

Weather Alert
In the event of inclement weather, APRD Staff
will update the cancelation line (920-832-3900)
and post any class cancelations on our social
media pages. 

Please note: APRD does not follow the school
district weather cancelations. Weather can
change from the morning to the afternoon. We
will monitor the weather and make a decision to
cancel a minimum of three hours prior to the
dance class start time. 

Costume Payments Due
We still have some families that have not paid
for their costume. If you are unsure if you paid
or need help, please contact customer
support at 920-832-5905 or talk with Ms.
Laura at 920-832-3944.

We are excited to announce we have been chosen to be in the Appleton
Christmas Parade this year. We would like to invite all of our dancers to
participate in this holiday event. 

Beginner students are invited to be pulled in a wagon or walk with their
guardian in the parade. All advanced/intermediate students are invited to
dance/walk in the parade to a choregraphed dance. 

There will be a mandatory practice for advanced/intermediate students on
Saturday, November 23 from 12:00 - 2:00 p.m. We ask parents of 

beginner students that will be participating to attend a parade meeting on Nov 23 from
12:00 - 12:30 p.m. in the waiting room. Deadline to sign up is November 20. For more
information, please scan the QR Code. 


